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August 10, 2017

Publig Utilities Commission of Chio
180 East State Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Re: AEP case number 16-1852-EL-SSO

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio:

Please do not allow electric companies to increase upfront residential fees called the customer
charge. [’ve got 2 kids in college and can’t afford any more increases in monthly expenses.
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August 10, 2007
Ta Whom It May Concern:

| have recently been made aware of AEP case number 16-1852-EL-SSO regarding the increase in the
customer charge over the next two vears. | am against this increase because it will be financially difficuit
to pay this extra amount. We have three kids, one in college, and kids cost a lot of money! Plus we have
other bills to pay and groceries to buy.

Please do not make this increase.

Thank you,

lyn Dubois 20 CZQY{_M oA
Dleline OB 45017
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